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LORMELYN E. CLAUDTO, CESO w
Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA

Dear Regional Director Claudio,

Again, the people of Romblon have overwhelmingly given their mandate to the
undersigned as their Representative in the House of Representatives this 19th Congress

QA22-2025) during the recently concluded 2022 National and Local Elections.

As in the past 21 years that I sened the Province as Congressman, and 3 years as

Governor, it is rny intention to fast track the development of the Province Romblon, in
coordination and with the help of the national government agencies, to address our
cornmitrnents to our constituents.

In this regard, this Representation, together with Gov-. Jose R. Riano, is scheduling a Meet
and Greet betrveen our LGU Heads, the Provincial and Regional Directors of the National
Government Agencies to addresslassist in the prograrnsiprojects of our municipalities on
July 12, 2022 from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM at Luxent Hotel, Quezon City. Program of
Activities to follow.

May we also extend our invitation to your Provincial Director or Head of Office assigned
in Romblon to personally attend the said Meeting. Please advise him/her to prepare the
2A22 Department Development Programs and its plans for 2023 onwards to boost the
progress of the entire province. The personal presence of your Provincial Director or Head
of Office will be highly appreciated. Please advise them not to send proxies.

Kindly confirm your attendance and that of your Provincial Head on or before July 8-

2A22 through this email: or vou may call itext this mobile
number. 09 1 7-85 1-6880.

Thank you very much and looking forr.urd to rvorking rvith you and the Department for
the good of Rornblon and its people.

Very trr"rly yours,

RO JESUS F. MADROi\A


